
Mandatory Session on Cyber Safety Awareness for Grades 9-12  

(28th July at 1:40pm) 

Cybersafety is the safe and responsible use of information and communication 
technology. It is about keeping information safe and secure, but also about being 
responsible with that information, being respectful of other people online, and using 
good 'netiquette' (internet etiquette). 

As the second year of online school continues, we are pleased to inform you that Dr. 
Arvind Mallari Rao (Scientist, DRDO) will be taking a session on Cyber Safety 
Awareness with the students of Senior School on 28th July at 1:40 pm. 

Attendance is mandatory for all students. Students must join their section’s 
google meet link by 1:40pm. 

 


